

November 9, 2023

Dear MUSD Families.

## **HONORING ALL WHO SERVED**

Today, we gathered to celebrate and honor the service of our MUSD veterans and their military families at our annual Veterans Breakfast. Their service teaches us all, especially our students, the profound impact of service to our country.

The <u>Maricopa High School AFJROTC Missing Man Ceremony</u> was a solemn moment, that honored fallen, missing, and captured military service members. Our students from the culinary, choral, and dance programs brought their talents to the forefront, adding emphasis to the occasion.

To every service member, past and present, thank you. You help us teach the values of hard work, self-discipline, patriotism, and service.

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

